
 

 

 

  

         
            

       
 

 

 
 

 

STORM SUMMARY 1-22-24 & 1-23-24 

 
 

                               

Freezing drizzle mixed with flakes and sleet initially began between 4-6 am on 

the 22nd. Additional freezing drizzle redeveloped between 6-8 pm on the 22nd 

and continued to the morning of the 23rd. A winter advisory from 5-9 am on the 

23rd was issued. Surfaces were left extremely icy which required multiple 

applications of salt throughout this event. The freezing rain turned to drizzle and 

light rain from south to north 9-11 am on the 23rd, causing all activity to freeze 

on contact as temperatures were in the mid-20s and sub-surface temperatures 

were in the low 20s. Due to the sub surface temps the cold ground allowed the 

water to freeze from the group up resulting in a thick coating of ice by dawn on 

the 23rd. Precipitation ended by late afternoon on the 23rd, some additional areas 

received drizzle and rain causing surfaces to become slick during early hours on 

the 24th causing additional salting applications to be completed where needed.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
VIP Property Maintenance 847-760-5080/Tecza Landscape Group 847-742-3320 

 

 

 


